

RELEASE IN PART B5

From: Sullivan, Jacob J <SullivanJJ@state.gov>
Sent: Sunday, March 25, 2012 10:10 PM
To: H
Subject: P5+1

FYI: Tom/Denis asked Wendy to let Helga know that if Geneva doesn't work out in her call with her counterpart tomorrow, we won't stand in way of I'bul. Wendy stressed that we should give one last shot to Switz, but agreed that if that fails we won't be inflexible.

B5